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KIDS MINISTRY 
Upon arriving, please check your kids in at our check-in station by 
the main doors. Children stay with their parents in the service until 
their programs begin. 

Kidcare    (ages 0-2 yrs)  Room 115 
Jr.	
  Kids     (ages 3-4 yrs)  Room 112 
Kids     (K-Gr. 5)               Room 102 
APEX    (Gr 6-8)   Youth Room  
 

If you’d prefer to keep your little one with you and need a quiet 
place there is a staycare room in the office lounge.	
  

Feb 26 
BULLETIN 

ASH WEDNESDAY 

Global Opportunities Seminar: 
Emmanuel Baptist Church 12:30-2:30 
on March 5th.  For Christian 
professionals interested in knowing 
more about how God might use their 
faith and vocation together, here or 
abroad. Email writeadam@gmail.com   
if you hope to attend. 

Victoria Pregnancy has some single 
moms who need volunteers to come 
alongside them and offer help…it may 
be holding a baby or light house work.  
Email info@victoriapregnancy.org 

Our Place wants active/retired 
professionals willing to share 
life/work skills to help give a hand up 
out of poverty.  1.5hrs/wk for 3 
months.   For information email 
marianelaa@ourplacesociety.com  

We will be having a service to 
commemorate Ash Wednesday and the 
beginning of Lent on March 1st, from  6 
– 6:45pm.  Join us as we start the Easter 
season with reflection and response. 

Join Carlie on Sunday March 12th as 
she shares her journey to Christ 
through her spoken word poetry.  This 
will be a living testimony of God’s 
weave and pull in Carlie’s life.  Music, 
storytelling and inspiring discussion 
will accompany her original poetry.  2-
4pm in the Café.  Admission by 
donation. 

MISSIONAL OPPORTUNITIES 

TAX RECEIPTS FOR 2016 donations are NOW 
AVAILABLE at the info table. 

Each Sunday for the coming season we are pulling up a chair 
at a meal with Jesus in the narrative of Luke's gospel, and 
coming together to share in the Lord's Supper.  We’re doing 
this not simply as a creative way to work through the gospel 
of Luke, but because these meals are themselves a revelation 
of the gospel.  They reveal and point us toward what God in 
Christ is doing - restoring us to savour and enjoy the gifts of 
creation together with God for eternity.  In other words, 
what's happening at these meals with Jesus matters a 
lot.  These are gospel meals.   
 
Our prayer is that we would all Encounter Jesus at the 
Table and be freshly awakened to and drawn into the life of 
the gospel today - inspired by Jesus to open our tables and 
lives to others...  Pull up a chair and come hungry!  You are 
invited to Jesus' Table. 

CARLIE KILDUFF 
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Issue #: [Date] Dolor Sit Amet 

    

WAYS TO  
CONNECT 

ELL:  MON 10:30-12noon, Beginner level 

 MON 7 – 8:30pm, Intermediate level  

 THURS 10:30 -12noon, Beginner & 
Intermediate level     

Women’s Faith Connection: 
 TUES 9:30 -11:30.  
Prayerwerks: WED 7- 8am 

Connect (High School Youth): WED 7- 9pm  

Women in the Word: WED 7- 9pm.   

Men’s Bible Study: THURS 7- 8am 

Club 412 (Grades 6-8): THURS 6:30 - 8:30 

    VOLUNTEERS 
         NEEDED 
 
Ash Wednesday service: WED March 1  
     6 -6:45pm 
Brett Ullman:  WED March 8, 7-9pm  
Alpha : begins MON Mar 13 
 

Look for more information at 
www.lambrick.com/get-connected 

OFFICE HOURS:   
MON-THURS   10-3PM 

 

PRAYER MATTERS 

WELCOME TO LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH         FEBRUARY 26, 2017 

PARENT PRO-D 

we seek to KNOW, LOVE & SERVE GOD 
          with GRACE, AUTHENTICITY & HOSPITALITY 
        In our CHURCH, NEIGHBOURHOOD & WORLD 

Today we pray for Torquay Elementary School.   Also, we 
will pray for one of our missionary organizations Mahima 
Homes in Kolkata, India which provides aftercare for girls 
who were trafficked as minors in the sex trade. We join them 
in praising God for His blessings and grace as Mahima was 
able to provide shelter for four new clients this 
month.  Please pray for the girls who have recently been 
restored to their families, specifically for protection and 
guidance as they learn to adjust to life with their families 
and society. Pray for those who have just started their new 
academic session;  for wisdom, knowledge and perseverance 
as they study.  Remember  Mahima Homes as they expand 
their work into areas from which many girls are actually 
stolen.  Pray that God gives them direction and multiplies 
their efforts as they work on prevention by educating 
families before the girls are ever taken into the sex trade. 

Brett Ullman will be coming on March 8 from 7-9pm to speak 
with us about issues of sexuality, mental health, media, 
substance abuse, and violence.  His message brings hope and 
an awareness to parents, shedding light on how - with 
increased knowledge of youth trends - we can be more 
discerning in our parenting strategies and better able to 
anticipate the needs of our children as they navigate the 
challenges of adolescence.  Brett leads “worlds apart” – a 
charity focused on empowering individuals to re-align their 
lives with Biblical core values often muddled by todays 
media. 

ALPHA 
Ross and Denise Harris, John Catterall and Bernadette Doyle 
will be leading an ALPHA course beginning Monday March 
13.  It will run through to the end of May.  This course is for 
anyone who is curious about Christianity, or for Christians 
who want to deepen their understanding of our faith’s 
foundational principles and practices.  Sign up at the info 
table, or email rgrahamharris@shaw.ca or 
jcat@islandnet.com.  


